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2nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Y6 Parents/Carers,  
 
There have been a number of issues surrounding the use of WhatsApp and how it has affected 
some children in a negative way. After viewing some of the content, we would advise that you 
check your child’s account. 
 

 WhatsApp groups are being used in an inappropriate way and in some cases for 
targeting children and bullying them. This will not be tolerated and we ask that parents 
closely monitor what their children are writing and if issues are identified remove them 
from the groups and notify us at school straight away. 

 It has taken up a considerable amount of Miss Harrison’s time this week sorting the 
issues out. 

 It is recommended that children under the age of 16 in the UK and Europe should not 
have a WhatsApp account. 

 
Attached are some useful strategies and possible software options you can download. This 
could help to keep your child happy and safe whilst using WhatsApp. If you need any further 
support, or your child is experiencing difficulties please contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Vicki Kerr 
Headteacher  
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